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Alex Baruch

From: Shaun Dinubilo <sdinubilo@squaxin.us>

Sent: Thursday, April 10, 2025 10:24 AM

To: Alex Baruch

Cc: Doyle Foster

Subject: RE: Notice of Application - Henderson 94 Preliminary Plat - TUM-25-0244

Hello Alex, 
 
Thank you for contacting the Squaxin Island Tribe Cultural Resources Department regarding the 
above listed project (NOA) for our review and comment. We have no specific cultural resource 
concerns for this project.  However, if DAHP recommends a survey, or any other additional 
recommendations, we concur with DAHP's recommendations.  We would prefer to receive an 
electronic copy by email once completed.  We also strongly recommend that the applicant and 
contractors have a copy of the Inadvertent Discovery Plan (IDP) on the project site at all times.  If any 
archaeological or cultural resources are uncovered during implementation, please halt work in the 
area of discovery and contact DAHP and the Squaxin Island Tribe’s Archaeologist, Shaun Dinubilo 
via email at sdinubilo@squaxin.us. 

 

 

Shaun Dinubilo 
Archaeologist 
FAA Certified (Section 107) sUAS Remote Pilot 
Cultural Resource Department 
Squaxin Island Tribe 

200 S.E. Billy Frank Jr. Way 
Shelton, WA 98584 
Phone: 360-432-3998 
Email: sdinubilo@squaxin.us 
Office Hours: 7:30 am to 4:00 pm 
 
Email is my preferred method of communication.     
 

As per 43 CFR 7.18[a][1]) of the Archaeological Resource Protection Act, Section 304 of the National 

Historic Preservation Act, and RCW 42.56.300 of the Washington State Public Records Act-

Archaeological Sites, all information concerning the location, character, and ownership of any cultural 

resource is exempt from public disclosure.   

 

From: Jessica Lee <JLee@ci.tumwater.wa.us>  

Sent: Thursday, March 27, 2025 8:44 AM 

Subject: Notice of Application - Henderson 94 Preliminary Plat - TUM-25-0244 
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The Notice of Application for, Henderson 94 Preliminary Plat - TUM-25-0244 is ready to 

view HERE. If you have any questions or would like additional information, please contact 

Alex Baruch at 360-754-4180 or abaruch@ci.tumwater.wa.us. 

 

Jessica Lee | Administrative Assistant 

City of Tumwater Community Development 

555 Israel Rd SW | Tumwater, WA 98501 

(360) 754-4180 

jlee@ci.tumwater.wa.us | www.ci.tumwater.wa.us 

 


